
Israelis consume the
thir{i most amount of
vegetables & sweets
in the world.

Ahavath Messiah
translated from Hebrew
means Love Messiah. Our
purpose is to take the
love of Messiah to Jewish
people so they may come
to faith in the Messiah of
Israel. Equally important
is th eneed to encourage
other believers in the
churches to embrace their
witness of Messiah to
Jewish People.

Do you have a Jewish
friend you would like to

sehda trecrr, Please .
email us their: address

and we'll mail them the
Messiah tract and
response card to

info@ahavathmessiah.
com.

.Support & Donations:
Central Missionary
. Clearinghouse
.PO Box 219228

Houston, TX 77218-0229
281-599-7411

Home Church: Worth Baptist
Church, Fort Worth, TX

Praise Corner: 134,000 tracts
have been mailed out so far!

rort vvo tn, IX Ibib.=) l51.I-LO.j-~~O{:) anauatnmesstanssgmau.cor

Dear Praying Friends,
We have been in Jewish ministry for 24 years. Our ministry has a two-

pronged mission statement. The first being our direct outreach to Jewish
people here in the Dallas Ft. Worth Metroplex and the second being our
inreach into the churches across the country. Every bit as important as
our work in the Jewish community is impacting the hearts of Pastors and
believers for a people group so often left out and neglected in our
missionary and evangelistic outreach. Preaching in churches gives me
the opportunity to transfer the burden of my heart to their hearts as
well as give them tools to use in their witness to Jewish people.
Understanding this you should appreciate how difficult it was for me
when the first time I found myself forced to cancel a preaching trip. I
came home from one such trip in early October with the worst sinus
infection I had come down with in a very long time. I wound up in bed
for 2 weeks, only getting out of bed to go lay on the sofa, OY! In spite of
this, once recovered I managed a very full preaching schedule which
took me to Indiana, Minnesota, Wisconsin and Washington State. I was
privileged to return to some churches as well as preach for the first time
in several others. Despite facing obstacles such as Covid and unexpected
snow storms we saw good crowds and wonderful receptiveness to our
message and ministry!

Michele has found a solution to our problem we had harvesting
addresses for our tract outreach. It will require a little more effort for
those who volunteer to address the envelopes but nothing too difficult.
We are thankful to be able to resume this outreach and keep it moving
forward! We have mailed our tract to 134,000 Jewish homes.
Considering how many in each home, this suggests we have reached out
to more than 500,000 Jewish people with this tract and we are still in
the letter liS"!

Pleasekeep some health issues in your prayers. I will be having a
colonoscopy in 2 weeks. My Gastroenterologist has had to reschedule
me twice or I would already be past this. In December I will be having
cataract surgery. They will do my right eye on Dec 8th and my left eye on
Dec zz=. My Ophthalmologist assures me that once I have recovered I
will no longer need to wear eye glasses.That just may make it all
worthwhile!

Michele and I remain grateful for your faithful prayer and financial
support. Apart from you our ministry could not be possible! Please
never forget, it is by your mercy that they may obtain mercy! Romans 11:
30-31.


